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April 1, 2024 

 

Authorization By The Randolph Town Council  

To Withdraw From Intermunicipal Agreement 

Concerning Shared Housing Services Office 

 

The Randolph Town Council hereby authorizes the Town of Randolph to withdraw from the 

Inter-Municipal Agreement for the Creation and Maintenance of the SWAP/TRIC Shared 

Housing Services Office (the “Intermunicipal Agreement”), which the Town of Randolph 

entered into, through its Planning Department, with the Towns of Hopkinton, Medfield, Milton, 

Norwood and Sharon on or about October 17, 2023, and hereby further authorizes the Town 

Manager to terminate the Town of Randolph’s participation in that Intermunicipal Agreement, 

pursuant to Section 7 of the Intermunicipal Agreement or any other applicable law, and to take 

all actions necessary thereto.   

 


